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My name is Guila Muir, and I live at 3724 38th Ave S, Seattle, WA. Today’s date is 
Wednesday, January 17th. Here are my comments on PSE's Integrated Resource Plan. 

I strongly oppose Puget Sound Energy's plan to build additional large high voltage 
transmission lines through Bellevue and neighboring cities. Power production must move to 
100% renewable energy sources now, away from fossil fuels.

Thank you.

Guila Muir

  
 

 
Guila Muir, Principal
(206) 725-1994 
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